HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
WELLINGTON, NEW ZEALAND

TR A R O B TR
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NOTICE FOR INDIAN PASSPORT
HOLDERS APPLYING FOR
POLICE CLEARANCE CERTIFICATE

High Commission has been receiving many
queries regarding the correctness of the statement
mentioned in the Police Clearance Certificate (PCC)

“ It is certified that there is no adverse information
against Mr./Ms. S/o W/o D/o , holder of
Indian Passport No , Issued at , on
which would render him/her ineligible for
IMMIGRATION PURPOSES for NEW ZEALAND. ”

2. This is to clarify that the statement mentioned
above is correct and would facilitate the applicant in
getting the desired service.
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